

Our Ref: KH/cc/School photographs/Yr 7,11,12

8th September 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

IMPORTANT - REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS

I write to inform you that the photography company Carmel Jane Photography are in school on Friday 9thSeptember 2022 to photograph pupils in Years 7,11 and 12. I apologise for the short notice.

The individual photographs will be available to view and purchase direct from Carmel Jane Photography.

Please pre-register to enable access to your child's photographs. Pre-registration is required for every photo shoot.

To complete a short registration process please visit <u>www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk</u> and enter the following code:

JRXCNG8

You will then be asked to pre-register with your child's full school register name. Once registered, as soon as the photos are available you will receive an automatic email notification, direct from Carmel Jane Photography, to inform you that your child's photos are now ready to be viewed and can be purchased.

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Eardley (Assistant Headteacher).

Yours sincerely

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher

Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane Aldridge









